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The Preparatory Group of CCSA rough discussed the Memorandum of 
Understanding (draft) and tentatively advanced the following revision idea: 
 

Memorandum of 
Understanding(draft) 

On the 7th of Nov. 2002 the leaders of the Preparatory Group of CCSA, TTC, 
ARIB and TTA agreed on common interested problems: 
1. For promoting prosperity and evolution in the information and 
telecommunication field, telecommunication standardization organizations of 
China, Japan and Korea exchange information of telecommunication 
standardization work periodically and aperiodically. It is highly advantageous to 
impulse telecommunication standardization work of each country’s. 
2. On the basis of communion, communicate and dialogue we can sustain and 
cooperate each other in common interested and agreed technical field and 
study item. 
3. Cooperation forms are various, such as exchanging information of each 
country’s standardization evolution periodically and aperiodically, drafting 
technical documents in common interested standardization problems and 
recommending specification documents to international standardization 
organization. 
4. To ensure efficient implementation of normal information exchange, in the 
exploring first phase we may adopt periodic meeting form, for instance, the 
information exchange meeting take place once every six months. The meeting 
will be hosted by each organization in turn, and a contact person will be 
appointed for the meeting in each organization. 
5.The name of meeting entity should be called “China-Japan-Korea information 
and telecommunication standardization exchange meeting” 


